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                 Update on the review of Bury’s Local Offer             

The initial information gathering for the review is well underway. This has included a revisit of the 

statutory guidance in the SEND Code of Practice along with review meetings with all services who 

currently contribute information to the Local Offer. Everyone recognises that the review will be a great 

opportunity to update and reorganise the information that is available to the parents and carers of 

children and young people with SEND and to other partners too.  

The key element of ‘getting it right’ will be the co-production of the review with parents, carers, young 

people, partner organisations and services. Co-production is about all partners working together from 

the outset to plan and develop. Therefore, it is vital that everyone has their say about the information 

they would like to see before work begins. We are appealing to all interested parties to get in touch to 

let us know your views over the next few weeks. 

The Local Offer mailbox mentioned in last month’s newsletter is now live. You can share your thoughts 

by email to SEND.Localoffer@bury.gov.uk. Alternatively, you can use the ‘Feedback on SEND Local 

Offer’ link on the Local Offer homepage to share your views: SEND Local Offer In Bury 

(theburydirectory.co.uk) All comments, questions and thoughts will be gratefully received.  

The review is an exciting opportunity to make our Local Offer truly reflect our locality so don’t miss this 

chance to have your say! 

 

mailto:SEND.Localoffer@bury.gov.uk
https://theburydirectory.co.uk/send-local-offer
https://theburydirectory.co.uk/send-local-offer
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Establishment of new Resourced Provision 

Consultation is now underway for the following proposals to establish resourced provision: 

Chantlers Primary School: It is proposed to establish a new 12 place Specialist Resourced 

Provision for pupils with Social, Emotional and Mental Health (SEMH) needs. The provision will be 

located in purpose-built accommodation within the main school building. Pupils will be admitted 

incrementally from September 2023. 

Woodbank Primary School: It is proposed to establish a new 12 place Specialist Resourced 

Provision for pupils with Autistic Spectrum Conditions and Speech Language and Communication 

Needs.  The provision will be located in purpose built modular accommodation within the school 

site. Pupils will be admitted incrementally from September 2023. 

It is not anticipated that these proposals will have any impact on other educational facilities within 

the local area. The proposals are designed to accommodate increasing demand for Resourced 

Provision (RP) places.  

The full proposals are published on the Council’s website at www.bury.gov.uk/admissions 

Any comments or objections about the proposals should be sent by no later than Monday 27 

March 2023.  

 

 

The Visual and Hearing Impairment/Deaf Education Service, 

previously known as the Sensory Needs Team, holds a preschool 

group for Bury children with a vision and/or hearing impairment 

every Tuesday afternoon at Elton Primary school. 

Last half term the children enjoyed our three Little Pigs theme 

through art and craft, role playing and song.  We have been 

‘huffing and puffing’ with blow paints, made piggies and big bad 

wolves, and built an estate worth of 

straw, stick and brick houses!                                                                     

We look forward to welcoming 

everyone back after the Easter break 

as we head into the summer term, 

continuing to prepare some of our 

older children for big school in 

September. 

Lesley Woods Manager, Visual and Hearing 

Impairment/Deaf Education Service 

School Resource Provision 

http://www.bury.gov.uk/admissions
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An update about how Secret Garden-Clarence Park is getting on.  

That's our new name now as we had the site changed. We are running an Adults SEND Easter 

Egg Hunt which Bury People First are running as their 'Have A Go' April session. This is amazing 

for us to be able to have an adult SEND organisation supporting us. We hope to run Forest School 

sessions with them alongside other organisations like Action for Children on a regular basis. We 

are running HAF activities over the two weeks in Easter, running sessions for both primary and 

secondary ages, Nerf Wars, Bushcraft, Forest school and Craft/Sensory play, all outdoors on the 

site. Incredibly grateful that Bee Inclusive have chosen us to be part of their HAF.  

We have started running monthly SEND sessions which are incredibly popular and have capped 

our numbers, so it isn't too overwhelming and allows parents and carers to feel at ease. The 

feedback we have received from previous sessions has been lovely. We run a Primary and 

Secondary SEND and sibling inclusive Nerf War on the first weekend of every month and we also 

run a different themed craft and messy play session for SEND and siblings once a month.  
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Social Activities for Young People  
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Parent Support  

Thriving in Bury for Parents & Carers 

Resources for Parents and Carers to 

support them and their children with 

their Emotional Health and Wellbeing. 

Click on the link to access the 

information. 

Thriving in Bury for Parents & Carers 

(padlet.com) 

https://padlet.com/ThriveinBury/thriving-in-bury-for-parents-carers-mjo8ec23zmy8knyh
https://padlet.com/ThriveinBury/thriving-in-bury-for-parents-carers-mjo8ec23zmy8knyh
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Early Years Support  


